
 

 
14/09/2022 

 
Change of the representative of Withaq for Business Development in 

the membership of Medicare Group BOD 

 
Medicare Group (Q.P.S.C) announces that Withaq for Business Development has 

changed its representative in the membership of the Board of Directors of Medicare 

Group(Q.P.S.C) Sheikh Dr. Khalid Bin Thani Bin Abdullah Al-Thani to be replaced by 

Sheikh Turki Bin Khalid Bin Thani Al-Thani for the remaining period of the current term of 

Board of Directors (2021-2022). 

The Board of Directors approved Sheikh Turki Bin Khalid Bin Thani Al-Thani as the 

representative of Withaq for Business Development in the membership of Medicare 

Group BOD until the end of the current term of the Board of Directors at the end of the 

fiscal year 2023 

 


